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Welcome

Diary Dates

12th January 2024

Mrs McMurray, Mr Emery & The
Jeavons Wood Team 

January 2024

Tues 16th              Year 3 Swimming
W/c Mon 22nd     Life Education Bus

February
Thurs 1st                Open Classroom
W/c Mon 5th        Parent Consultations

#SaferInternetDay is on 6th
February! We can’t wait to get all
young people at Jeavons Wood
involved in the day and start
discussions about what online safety
means to them @UK_SIC
www.saferinternetday.org.uk.

Welcome to 2024! We have had a
wonderful week getting straight back in
tot our learning, and we are so proud of
all the students for their enthusiasm this
week. 

It has been a very special week with
WOW Days for Years 2 and 3, and the
Year 6 Bikeability.

We hope you have a restful weekend.

Year 6 Bikeability
Year 6 have had a fantastic week
doing their Level 1 and 2
Bikeability course. We are so
proud of them and very grateful to
the Bikeability volunteers for
carrying on in the very chilly
weather this week!

PTA Toy Rehoming
The PTA would like your unwanted
toys! Throughout January we are
collecting toys which will be used as
prizes for our Summer Fete. Please
drop off your donations in the
labelled box in the Office foyer.
Toys must be in good condition. We
would especially appreciate toys for
older children (Years 5-6), and not
for preschool or nursery age.

Term Dates 2024-25
We now have our term dates for
2024-25, please see the attached
Term Dates document for all our
dates and INSET days.

Thank you Parent
Volunteers

Thank you so much to all the parents
who have volunteered to help at our
WOW Days! We really appreciate
your help and involvement (and we
love your commitment to costumes!).
We couldn’t do these days without
you. Thank you!

Open Classroom
Our next Open Afternoon will be on
Thursday 1st February. This time we
will be opening our doors after
school, from 3.15-4pm. You may
come into your child’s classroom at
pick up, from the classroom door. 

If you have more than one child at
school you will need to collect all  of
your children from their classrooms
before coming into school for the
Open Classroom. You can then
spend some time in each of their
classrooms.

Life Education Bus

The Cambridgeshire and
Peterborough Life Education Centre
are visiting us with their Life
Education Bus during the week of
the 22nd January. You will have
received a letter inviting you to join
us for a parent session. We are fully
booked for Monday 22nd, but if
you would like to join us on
Wednesday 24th, or Thursday 25th
please do fill in the form and bring it
to the School Office

https://www.saferinternetday.org.uk/

